
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 16 April 2019 2:15 PM 

To: Matthew Chesher; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2018/24 - Journalists Published Media Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr Chesher,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Commission grants the extension sought, such that the MEAA shall file its submissions and any witness 
statements and other evidence upon which it intends to rely by not later than 5.00pm Thursday 2 May 2019.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Matthew Chesher [mailto:matthew.chesher@meaa.org]  

Sent: Monday, 15 April 2019 4:24 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2018/24 - Journalists Published Media Award 2010 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

MEAA seek an extension from 26 April 2019 to 2 May 2019 to complete and file its submissions 

and witness statements in support of proposed variations to the Journalists Published Media Award 

2010. 

 

Two key MEAA officers are away in the week commencing 22 April. Their approval is required for 

the submissions to be made to the Commission. 

 

Regards,  

 

Matthew Chesher 

 
Matthew Chesher 
Director, Legal and Policy 

02 9333 0936 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

